Dear Parish Council Recording Secretary

Please complete the following information and forward to the Diocesan
Secretary by December 31, 2023. This information is for the 2024 Executive.

Please Print

Parish Council Name

Parish Address

City

Is this an election Year for your council? YES No

President

Address

City

Postal Code

Telephone #

E-Mail Address

Spiritual Advisor

Address

City

Postal Code

Telephone #

E-Mail Address

Treasurer

Address

City

Postal Code

Telephone #

E-Mail Address

Recording Secretary

Address

City

Postal Code

E-Mail Address

Telephone

Please email or mail
this form to:

via email - secloncwl@gmail.com

via mail — Nelly Kelders

Catholic Women’s League of Canada
Box 647, Bright’s Grove, Ontario
NON 1CO0

If you have a rural address, please include the 911 Emergency number
located outside your home and your Road or Line Number. Thank you in
advance for your attention to this.
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